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Sent by e-mail: john.morris@falkirk.gov.uk 

Mr John Morris 
Development Services 
Falkirk Council 
Abbotsford House 
Davids Loan 
FALKIRK 
FK2 7YZ 

Longmore House 
Salisbury Place 
Edinburgh 
EH9 1SH 

Enquiry Line: 0131 668 8716 
HS.Appeals@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 

Our ref: AMI/5/25/1 
Our Case ID: 201503784 
Your ref: P/15/0353/PPP 

24 September 2015 

Dear Mr Morris 

Notification of Local Review Body Hearing on: 
Notice of Review - Land To The South Of Donaldsons Lodge Linlithgow - 
Erection of Dwellinghouse 

We have been notified of the above review of the decision to refuse planning 
permission/approve planning permission with conditions.   

We have made previous comments in relation to this proposal and have nothing 
further to add.  I attach a copy of our previous correspondence for ease of reference. 

If the Review Body has specific questions where our expertise would be useful we 
will be happy to provide further submissions in response to these. 

Yours sincerely 

Heritage Management Business Support 
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Sent by e-mail: adtm1dmbscorr@falkirk.gov.uk  
   
Development Services 
Falkirk Council 
Abbotsford House 
Davids Loan 
FALKIRK 
FK2 7YZ 
 

Longmore House 
Salisbury Place 
Edinburgh 
EH9 1SH 
 
Direct Line: 0131 668 8798 
Switchboard: 0131 668 8600 
Judith.Roebuck@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 
 
Our ref: AMI/5/25/1 
Our Case ID: 201501415 
Your ref: P/15/0353/PPP 
 
18 June 2015 

Dear Sirs 
 
Town And Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (Scotland) 
Regulations 2013 
Land To The South Of Donaldsons Lodge, Linlithgow - Erection of Dwellinghouse 
 
Thank you for your application which we received on 05 June.   
 
You have consulted us because you believe the development may affect: 
 

 
 

We have considered your application, and we consider the proposals do not raise 
issues of national significance such that we would object.   
 
However, we comment as follows:  
 
The location of the proposed house lies just within the western boundary of the site of 
the Battle of Linlithgow Bridge, and would be a minor extension of the currently 
developed housing area. It would therefore not have a significant impact on the 
understanding of the battlefield site. We do however suggest that you should consult 
your council’s archaeological advisor to ensure that consideration is given to the 
potential for the discovery of archaeological finds within the development site. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
JUDITH ROEBUCK 
Heritage Management Officer 
 

 

 Battle of Linlithgow Bridge 

mailto:adtm1dmbscorr@falkirk.gov.uk

